
   

 

In association with   

“A call to action for all QLD rental property owners” 
- The Smoke Alarm Association of Australia 

The QLD Government has introduced changes to the QLD Fire and 

Emergency Services Act that require you to make significant changes to the 

smoke alarms you provide in your rental property.   

 

 

What you need to know… 

Every home will now require interconnected smoke alarms in every bedroom, on every level and in hallways 

connecting bedrooms.  This will come at a cost to Landlords.   

 

In the interest of continuing to provide the best possible service, we will be offering fuss free and affordable 

options. We have partnered with PayRight for 12 Months Interest Free Finance; or pay up front and SAVE 15%!!! 

 
 

                     What you need to do… 
“Ask us for a quote!” – We will provide you with a quote to make your rental property compliant 

to the new standard.   

 
 

Option 1 – Pay Up Front and SAVE 15% 
               $185 per smoke alarm 
 
You can SAVE $35 per smoke alarm off our full retail 
price should you chose to pay in one direct cash 
payment.  We will send the invoice to you or your  
Property Manager for payment via the usual means. 
 

 
Should you choose to take advantage of this offer, 
please inform: 

• Your Property Manager and they will provide a 
Work Order for us to proceed. 

• Us directly and we will arrange one of our 
technicians to attend at a convenient time 

 

Option 2 – 12 Months Interest Free!! 
               $220 per smoke alarm 
 
Option 2 is the full retail price that you will pay 
should you choose the 12 Month Interest Free 
option through PayRight. 
 

The 12 Month Interest Free Finance process is simple 
and initially only requires you to provide us with 5 
pieces of information: 

• Address of Investment Property 

• Your Full Name 

• Your Email Address 

• Your Phone Number 

• Your Date of Birth 
 
 

 

For the quickest response from PayRight, please email the above details to admin@pacificsmokealarms.com.au   Alternatively, you can call 1300 355 483 and we can assist 

you over the phone.  Once we have confirmed you as a customer through our Merchant Portal with PayRight, they will contact you to confirm your application and to 

approve the Interest Free Finance. Full details of how to register with PayRight can be found here 

 

 

 

Call 1300 355483   OR   email us at admin@pacificsmokealarms.com.au 

mailto:admin@pacificsmokealarms.com.au
https://www.payright.com.au/

